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Admin: 

 

  

 1: Survey Update 

Administrator Ehrhart reported that we had received over 200 surveys at this time, which did 

include both mail in and electronic responses. 

 

 2: COVID Vaccine update 

To date about 80% of our Fire employees have received their first dose.  The second dose is 

administered about 21 days later.  Some of us will be receiving our second dose tomorrow. 

 

 3: Update on upcoming zoning cases 

The Trevor Bean re-zoning case would be coming before the Zoning Commission on January 28, 

2021. 

   

 

 

 

 

 


